
2025 has been marked by significant market swings and global
uncertainty. Many investors are asking how to respond wisely.
While markets may be unpredictable, we know that your mission
is steadfast.

This webinar offers practical guidance and spiritual framing for
investing during volatility- helping your institutions remain
faithful stewards of your financial resources through both calm
and stormy markets.

Join us for an investment workshop led by the 
New Covenant Trust Company

Click HERE to register
Questions? Contact Heather Deacon at hdeacon@thepresbytery.org

Faithful
Investing‌
in UNCERTAIN TIMES

Monday, September 29, 2025
7:00 PM to 8:00 PM via Zoom

https://newcovenanttrust.com/
https://newcovenanttrust.com/
https://thepresbytery.org/ncp-events/

